
 
 

 

 

 Adar-Nisan 5783                                                                                                               MARCH 2023 

The First Hebrew Congregation 

 
We, the Board of Directors of 
the First Hebrew Congregation, 
would like to officially start the 
clock count down to the 100th 
birthday celebration of our Shul 
in 2028. First, we pray that all 
our members and friends will 
be alive and well for this 
millennium celebration. Just 
think of all the past members 
and board members that were 
such a part of the sustenance 
of South Haven Jewry, being 
celebrated on this glorious 
occasion!  

 
 
.   

Purim 
Lou Price will lead the March 5th, 
2:00 p.m., Purim celebration, with 
the Megillah reading and freshly 
made Hamantaschen by Barry 
and Steve.  Anyone wishing to 
help in the Hamantaschen 
preparation is invited to join us on 
March 5th at 10:00 a.m. in the 
shul kitchen. 

 
YES!  A Seder! 
April 9th, 4 p.m., we will host a 
service to be led by Lou Price 
followed by a traditional Seder 
dinner of chicken and brisket 
prepared by Barry and Steve. 
The charge will be 
$30.00/person.  Children are 
free.  Bring your appetite. 

 
Veteran’s Memorial 
For those of you who have not 
seen it, the Jewish Veteran’s 
Memorial arch structure has been 
installed at the cemetery.  This 
project has been generously 
donated in loving memory of 
Norman Siegel by the Norman 
Siegel family.  The arch structure 
is the first part of this project.  
When we are notified of the date 
of delivery of the dedication stone 
you will be invited to the 
dedication.  Go to the Cemetery 
heading at the synagogue’s web 
site: 
www.firsthebrewcongregation.org 
to see a picture of it.   

 
 

Services 
Your board has been hard at 
work planning the upcoming 
summer season. At least 5 
Reform Friday night services 
followed by an Oneg Shabbat 
celebrations.  Orthodox Saturday 

morning services will 
commence at 10 a.m. on 
June 24th and every Saturday 
throughout the summer thru 
Labor Day. All Saturday 
services will be followed by 
our special Rothner / Steinfeld 
Kiddush at noon. If you 
cannot make the service you 
are still welcome to join us for 
the lively Kiddush celebration. 

 
Treasurer 
The Board of Directors of the 
First Hebrew Congregation is 
pleased to announce the 
appointment of Dana 
Hullinger as Treasurer. 
Welcome Dana! Thank you 
for all that you do. 

 
Movie Night 
Wednesday movie nights 
have been very successful 
and will continue on the third 
Wednesday of the month. 
Come join us!   See what is 
showing next on the web site. 
Barry’s popcorn is the best!  

 
Condolences 
Condolences to Randy 
Gerber on the loss of his wife 
Carole. Randy grew up in our 
Shul and the Gerber family 
was an important part of our 
history. 
 
It was with sadness that we 
recently heard of the passing 
of Ira Kaufman.  He was one 
we could count on to help us 
make a minion on Saturday 
morning.  He always wore a 
suit and tie and always had a 
smile. 
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